
 

 
 

 
 

Circular No.65/2020-21                                    Date: 23 Feb, 2021                              
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 The school will remain closed and all Online (PS to Class VIII)  and Offline Classes (IX to XII) will  
remain  suspended  on  24  February, 2021  due   to   the  sad  demise  of  our  IT (Admin),  

Mr Jitendra Mohan Pant.  
 

 However, the school office will remain open from 09.00 a.m. to 02.30 p.m. only.   

 

नैनं छिन्दन्ति शस्त्राछि नैनं दहछि पावकः । न चैनं के्लदयन्त्यापो न शोषयछि मारुिः ॥ 

 
In profound grief, Bal Bharati Parivaar 

 
 

           Asha Prabhakar 

                      (Principal) 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


